Contassy of Sopiar
Dhhakin

No. C-28/0L/22 17 October 2022

Vice- Chancellor
American International University of Bangladesh

Dear Sir,

It 1s a great pleasure to inform you that Japan Foundation invites
individuals and organisations to participate in its various funding schemes
and programmes for the fiscal year of 2023. A variety of programmes are
organised by category and objective, each with its own stipulated conditions.
Anyone or any organisation satisfying eligibility requirements and meeting
programme objectives is welcome to apply the programmes. Application forms
and necessary information are available from the following website:
http://www.jpf.go.jp/e/program/list.html

If you are interested in these programmes, please fill out the
application forms and submit through online application portal
(http//www.apply.jpf.go.jp) by 1 December 2022. (18 November 2022 for
Support Program for Translation and Publication).

For further information, please contact the Embassy of Japan (Public
Relations and Cultural Section).

Yours sincerely,

o F At
YAMAMOTO Kyohei
Deputy Head,

Public Relations and Culture
Embassy of Japan

Encl:
1.Program Guidelines



